
Hi everyone,

I am going to continue to focus on the vaccination initiative this week.  As mentioned before, I do believe

this is the only way we end this pandemic.

We have been informed of some significant changes to restrictions with regards to getting your two

shots. The province has instituted a “two shots then two weeks” and you have the ability to travel

within Canada again without self isolating when you come home. You will also be able to get either an

official Provincial digital or physical card proving you are fully vaccinated.  As well, the Federal

government has indicated some significant changes to travel restrictions are coming for fully vaccinated

international travellers.

Call me a broken record but please consider the positives for yourself, your family, your friends and your

community.

Closer to home, and as of this weekend, in either a private or public outdoor setting, you will be able to

visit with up to 5 people from 2 different households.

I can sense the tide turning but we must still adhere to the fundamentals and get vaccinated as soon as

you can.

Please be kind, be patient and be safe Flin Flon.

Mayor Cal Huntley


